
 
 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 School Year! 
 
On behalf of the Friends of Fritwell School Parent Teacher’s Association, it is our 
pleasure to welcome you to our wonderful community! We are looking forward to a 
great year filled with fantastic events, community building activities and most 
importantly, supporting our children and teachers so they can continue to attain 
excellence in education! 
 
Friends of Fritwell School (FoFS) is a small group of volunteers who support and 
fundraise for the school, by primarily organising fun family events throughout the 
academic year.  These events include but aren’t limited to;  
 

 Quiz Night  Firework Display 
 Christmas Fayre  Easter Egg Hunt 

 
We work very hard to make these events a success (last year we made a whopping 
£6000), but we couldn’t do it without the wonderful band of volunteers who come 
forward and give up their time.  And this is where you can help - your support 
enhances your child(ren)’s experiences at our school and we want to hear from you!  
 
When you join FoFS you are not obligated to attend all meetings nor volunteer; you 
can participate as much or as little as you would like or able, finding a perfect 
balance that is right for you.  By joining and volunteering there is no better way to 
get connected. Know what’s happening, meet other parents and teachers, and build 
rapport, plus share ideas, concerns and experiences. By volunteering you put your 
skills, hobbies and interests to work! 
 
It has been said that the number one reason people don’t join a PTA is because no 
one asked…..well we are asking! And asking you to ask your friends! Join us and help 
us make this the best year yet! 
 
On behalf of FoFS, 
 
Liz England 
Chair 


